
HB 2336 -- STATE EMPLOYEE MINIMUM WAGE

SPONSOR: Aldridge

This bill specifies that all state employees shall be paid wages of
not less than $15.00 per hour or at the prevailing federal minimum
wage rate that applies to the covered jobs in interstate commerce,
whichever rate per hour is higher. The bill has a delayed
effective date of January 1, 2023.


